

We are asking current and former parishioners, visitors, guests, friends to please check your cameras, computers, photo boxes, basements, attics, frames, junk drawers, memorabilia, scrapbooks, photo albums...

...and turn in your good quality captures of those great St. Nick's

moments and occasions (of any location, event/activity, group or era) in either

digital form (preferred) – please email scanned photos in jpeg form (.jpg file) to stnicksbyzantine@yahoo.com, or in

print form – please deposit photos to the specially designated box in the parish office to be archived. (If you want print photos returned to you, please include your name and contact info. on the back.)

Any questions, email stnicksbyzantine@yahoo.com – attention: Val Marszalec or Jim Van Kula.